
Star	Prairie	Fish	&	Game	Association—November	Meeting	Minutes	
November	6,	2017—Madsen’s	on	Cedar	Lake	

The	November	meeting	of	SPF&G	was	called	to	order	at	6:50	p.m.	by	President	Zais.		The	Secretary’s	and	Treasurer’s	
reports	were	approved	as	read.	

Thank	You’s:				 	 To:								None.	

From:			USF&W-Conservation	Day	
	 														Hoot	Johnson	Donor	

Meeting	Guests:	 None.	

Attendance:	 25	Members	

New	Members:	 None.	

Committee	Reports:		
1.	Pontoon	Ride:	Tabled.	
2.	Youth	Hunt:	Tabled.	 	
3.	Bucks	Night:	To	New	Business.	
4.	Habitat/Fisheries:	Tabled.	
5.	Outreach:	Tabled.	
6.	Membership	Report:	The	club	has	45	paid	members	for	2017.	

Old	Business:	
1.	North	Landing-Docks	are	out.	Club	has	received	approval	from	Town	of	Alden	to	proceed	with	pavilion.	Diz	will	be	
meeting	with	Polk	Co.	to	discuss	boundaries	and	setbacks.	

2.	Buoys	have	been	removed	from	Cedar	Lake.		Thank	you	to	Bill	Jasperson	for	the	use	of	his	pontoon.	

New	Business:	
1.	Bucks	Night-Program	is	done.	Members	with	trucks	meet	at	Menke’s	at	2pm	on	Sunday,	November	12th	to	haul	
banquet	stuff	to	Ready	Randys.	Setup	will	be	at	3pm	on	Sunday	and	Noon	on	Monday.	Members	will	eat	at	4:30pm.		
Cleanup	will	be	Tuesday	at	9	a.m.	Wear	Orange	vests	and	long	sleeve	shirts.	Contact	Jim	Groth	if	you	need	clothing.	

2.	Member	Only	Raffle-Bob	Williams	won	the	Rifle	and	Vern	Warwick	won	the	Pistol.	

3.	Larry	Standaert	was	drawn	for	the	attendance	drawing	and	was	not	present.		Drawing	for	next	meeting	will	be	for	
$40.	

With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:15	p.m.	

The	next	meeting	of	the	SPF&G	Association	is	scheduled	for	Monday,	December	18,	2017	at	Madsen’s	on	Cedar	Lake.	
6:00	p.m.	Social	Hour	

7:00	p.m.	Regular	Meeting	
Respectfully	submitted:	Chris	Clarkson	(Secretary)	


